
For the Gentiles eagerly seek all these things, and your heavenly Father 
knows that you need them. Matthew 6:32 (CSB) 

Dear Friend, 

Thank you so much for your generosity to these 2,800 retirement-aged 
ministers, workers and widows. It is such a blessing to them that you are 
joining in the Father’s work of providing for their needs! 

Recently, I had the privilege of speaking to Alma Lanier, a sweet pastor’s 
widow who served 43 years with her husband in North Carolina and South 
Carolina before his death in 2017. She will turn 91 this year and lives on less 
than $1,300 per month.  

Through tears, she thanked me profusely for her monthly grant and added, 
“My husband would be so grateful you are looking out for me.”   

It is one of our highest privileges to send monthly grants to these soldiers of 
the cross in need. Each receives between $275 and $750 per month, 
depending on their years of service and level of need.  

Always remember that 100% of your gift goes directly to assist these heroes 
of the faith. Thank you for your care and compassion for them!  

Working together, 
 

 
 
 

Aaron J. Meraz, Ph.D., D.Min 
Director of Mission:Dignity® 
 
P.S. Mission:Dignity Sunday is June 23 this year! Go to MDSunday.org for 
more information on how to participate. 


